

We Learn Together | We Pray Together | We Achieve Together Headteacher: Mr P Woods

25th June 2024

Dear parents / guardians,

I am writing with reminders for events that are coming up in the next couple of weeks.

## **Student Induction Day (5.7.24)**

The secondary induction day for Year 6 students takes place on Friday 5<sup>th</sup> July. In addition to meeting key staff and experiencing our school routine, students will hear about important rules and systems that operate in Stepney All Saints and will be given guidance on how to make the best start possible.

Students should arrive from 9am via the Bromley Street gate. From there they will be accompanied to our main hall where they will join their groups for the day. Lunch will be provided free of charge. Students may wear their own clothes.

The induction day will end at 1.30pm and we ask that parents collect their children from the Bromley Street gate. Please wait opposite the gate on the green rather than immediately outside the gate as this causes congestion.

## **Coffee Morning for parents (3.7.24)**

On Wednesday 3<sup>rd</sup> July, two days before the student induction day, our coffee morning for parents/carers will run from 9.15am until 10.45am in which we will talk to you about the transition process and life at our school. You will have an opportunity to meet key staff and to ask questions. Please arrive from 9am via the Stepney Way gate. Please note that **places must be booked in advance** by the deadline of Friday 28<sup>th</sup> June. The link to make bookings has been emailed to all parents. Please contact the school admissions officer in case of any issues on admissions@stepneyallsaints.school

## **Communication re: Primary Transition – Online Information Hub**

I would like to remind you that we have created an online resource grouping all of the guidance and letters that have been sent out so far. In addition, there is advice on the secondary transition process and other useful links. The website address is: <a href="https://sites.google.com/stepneyallsaintsschool.com/year7-startingsept2024/welcome">https://sites.google.com/stepneyallsaintsschool.com/year7-startingsept2024/welcome</a>

Thank you in advance for your support. I will look forward to seeing many of you at the coffee morning and I will write again before the summer holidays with full details about the start of term in September.

Yours faithfully

**Neil Jones** 

Assistant Headteacher

